
Radhe Yadav
Farmington, Maine
LD 1693

I am a store owner in Farmington, Maine.  I employ several people in the area.  I feel 
it would hurt businesses significantly if you pass LD 1693, I oppose this strongly.  
Please don't set a precedent because it will hurt small businesses and a change like 
this could put myself and other store owners out of business.


